
February 2, 2021 – 

 

 

The Town of Grenfell is inviting name submissions for its new miniature golf course, being developed at 

the Grenfell Recreational Park.  

 

The 18-hole miniature golf course is slated to open June 2021, providing both Grenfell residents and vis-

itors with the opportunity to participate in safe, affordable outdoor recreation.  

 

Members of the public are encouraged to propose names for the Town’s newest attraction by emailing 

comdev.grenfell@sasktel.net, or by calling 306-697-2815.  

 

Proposed names shall not include any of the following characteristics: 

 Advertising  

 Names of facilities, parks, institutions, services clubs or organizations  

 Discriminatory or derogatory names  

 Names with undesirable definitions or pronounced or spelled similar to undesirable words  

 

 

Submissions will be accepted until April 1, 2021 
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